
St Mary's C of E Primary School & Nursery 
Newsletter – Issue 29 – 18/06/2021  

 
Please note that should you wish to receive this newsletter in a different format please ask at the school office. 

This term’s Christian Value is Truthfulness:  

‘Tell the truth to each other’ Zechariah 8.16 

 
This Week’s Achievers  

 
Little Acorns: Lilly-May for being so happy in the nursery. 

Little Oaks: Aeryn for always listening so that she can do her 
very best at all times! She is so polite and helpful. 

Class 1: Bella and Skye for being so kind-hearted and helpful 
Class 2: Faith for who always tries to be the best she can. 

Class 3: Tori, Konor and Leo for fantastic progress in English 
and working so very hard. 

Class 4: Charlie for being the best he can and challenging 
himself in PE lessons. 

Class 5: Layla for always putting 100% effort into all her work 
and being an excellent role model. 

Class 6: Rhys giving everything his all, especially in play 
practice.  

 
Attendance for this week 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Sports day 

 
I know that parents may be disappointed but I am afraid that following the most recent announcement from 
the prime Minister, DFE guidance and in line with many other schools, we will be unable to invite parents to join 
us for Sports Days this year. These events will go ahead for the children, in their bubbles, on the allocated days. 
Teachers are busy planning very many different events for the children to enjoy. We will share photos and 
information via class Dojo and the newsletter with parents. Please ensure you have completed the school 
permissions so we can share photos and are aware of any limitations.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class This Week’s Attendance  

Little Oaks 97% 

Class 1 94% 

Class 2 98% 

Class 3 99% 

Class 4 94% 

Class 5 96% 

Class 6 98% 

Diary Dates 
 
June 
 
23rd New Parent Meeting 
30th 9:30amEYFS Sports Day (Little 
Acorns / Little Oaks) 
30th 13:30pm KS 1 Sports Day 
 
July 
 
1st Transition ‘Move-up’ Morning 
2nd 1:30 KS2 Sports Day 
8th Alice in Wonderland’ Year 6 
production performances (if allowed – 
recorded if not) 
9th Reports  
20th Staggered End of Term for pupils 
 
September 
 
2nd/3rd INSET Days 1+2 (staff only) 
6th Return to school for all pupils 
 

Phonics in Action 
Phonics remains a key area of learning throughout the Early 
Years and Key Stage One. Children will not be undertaking a 

statutory assessment in Year One this year. However, the 
government has announced this will happen in Year Two (in the 
autumn term) and Year One (in June) next academic year. In our 

school, the teaching of phonics continues daily as a 
fundamental building block to reading. 

In these photos, the children using the sound they are confident 
with to read and spell CVC words and teach each other in their 

school role-play. 
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